
 

 

TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Minutes of Public Meeting, July 14, 2014 

 

 

Attendees: Honey Hastings, Bruce Kantner, John Kieley, Sean Radcliffe, Dave Repak.     

         Absent: Lincoln Geiger  

Opening at 6:10 pm                    

Minutes of April 14th meeting were approved.  

Town Forest Easement: The Monadnock Conservancy will be doing the baseline photos of the 

Town Forest for future monitoring of the easement.  

Honey moved, and John seconded, to approve the expenditure of $7,500 from the Conservation 

Fund to pay the Monadnock Conservancy for stewardship easement under its Stewardship 

Easement Fund. The vote was unanimous in favor. 

Town Forest survey: Members wished to acknowledge that Ed Goodrich, the surveyor, did a 

fine job on the Town Forest survey and included helpful narrative on the animals. Members also 

appreciate Dave Repak’s work on communicating with Ed and the Conservancy and facilitating 

the easement process.  

Bruce will see that a copy of the survey is brought to the Town Office. 

Developing a policy for activities on Town conservation lands: Bruce will ask the new 

Ipswich CC, the NH Association of CC’s, and the Monadnock Conservancy if they have policy 

guidelines for conservation land activities and report to the TCC.  

General Mill Highway trash pickup: Sean will coordinate the pickup twice a year in late fall 

and spring. Bruce and John offered to assist in the pickup work. Bruce will remind everyone at 

the October and March meeting. 

 

Meeting ended at 7:01 pm.      Members decided to cancel the August meeting. 

The next meeting is on Monday, September 8. 2014, at 6:00 PM. 

  

Minutes submitted by Bruce Kantner.   Italics above indicate tasks to be done or motions. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


